
CITY OF DILLINGHAM: Public 
Service Announcement HARBOR

We will be accepting used motor/marine oil AND 
antifreeze! (In separate 55 gallon drums)

The drums are located behind the harbor office inside 
the fence.

Please notify our staff or the Harbor Master before dumping your waste. Visit 
our office or give us a call at (907) 842 – 1069. Thank you!


	CITY OF DILLINGHAM: Public Service Announcement HARBOR

